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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

End of Half Term Letter 
 

We have certainly had a busy first term here at Kader! 
 
We are so proud to share with you that Kader has ranked 4th (out of 50) 
in the Local Authority for combined standard, and 1st for combined 
Greater Depth Standard for Key Stage 2 SATs. Well done to all the staff, 
pupils and parents for all your hard work.  
 
It was a pleasure to watch all the children work so hard on their 
Christmas performances, they all did an amazing job. The Year 5 and 6 
Christingle at St Mary’s was a lovely way to round off the Christmas 
Performances and put us all in the festive spirit.  
 
Thank you to everyone who made a donation for the Teesside Hospice 
Reindeer Run we raised £2114.05!  
 
 
Key dates 
 
The Spring term is shaping up to be another busy one. Below are a list of 
key dates so far for the rest of the year.  
 

Monday 8th January Return to school 

Monday 12th February - Friday 
16th February 

February Half Term 

Monday 19th February Return to school 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th 
March  

Individual Parents Evenings 3:30-6pm 
(booking via the PA connect app to 
open nearer the time) 

Monday 25th March – Friday 
5th April 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 8th April Return to school  

Monday 13th May- Thursday Key Stage 2 SATs Week 



 

 

 

16th May 

Monday 20th May – Friday 24th 
May 

Year 6 Marrick Trip 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st  
May 

May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Return to school  
 
Year 4 Statutory multiplication check 
(over the next two weeks) 

Monday 18th June Year 1 Phonics check (all week)  

Monday 24th June Sports Day  

Tuesday 16th July and 
Wednesday 17th July  

Year 6 end of year Show 

Friday 19th July 2024  
 

Last day children will be in school 
before the Summer Holidays 

Monday 22nd July 2024 PD Days – school closed to children 
 

 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break and get to spend 
time with your loved ones. We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year! We look forward to seeing you all back in school on 
Monday 8th January. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Mrs A. Mitchinson 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

       


